
THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF RUTLAND        
ST JOSEPH, OAKHAM &  

ST THOMAS OF CANTERBURY, EXTON 
 

Parish Priest: Rev Canon Stephen Dye – email:  stephendye@btinternet.com 
Presbytery, Station Road, Oakham LE15 6QU - Tel: 01572 722308  

Rev Deacon Raymond Keogh - Tel: 01572 755360 

 

Twelfth Sunday of the Year 
24th June Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm St Joseph Robert McDonald’s Intentions 

25th June 
Twelfth Sunday  

of the Year 
Sunday 

9.00 am St Joseph Tommy Hussey RIP 

10.30 am    St Joseph All Parishioners  

26th June Feria Monday 10.00 am Holy Mass The Faithful Departed 

27th June St Cyril of Alexandria Tuesday 10.00 am Holy Mass Fr Jim Burns Intentions 

28th June 

Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament Wednesday 
9.00 am St Joseph Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

St Irenaeus 10.00 am Holy Mass Vicki Applebee’s Intentions 

29th June 
Solemnity of Saints  

Peter and Paul 
Thursday 10.00 am Holy Mass The Savant Family 

30th June 
The First Martyrs of the 

Holy Roman Church 
Friday 

11.30 am Holy Mass Requiem Mass for Tom Horn 

 Latin Mass No Latin Mass this week 

1st July  Vigil Mass Saturday 4.30 pm St Joseph Joan and Les Hills RIP 

2nd July 
Thirteenth Sunday  

of the Year 
Sunday 

9.00 am St Thomas All Parishioners 

10.30 am St Joseph Marini Family 

CONFESSION TIMES:         Wednesdays:   9.30-10.00 am         Saturday:   11.30 am-12.00 noon 3.45-4.15 pm 

THIS WEEK’S ROTAS Saturday 24th June Sunday 25th June 

Welcomers Tom and Belinda Reilly Pauline Morton and James Fay 

Readers 
Siobhan Taylor and Jennifer 

Williamson 
Lorraine Perril and John Alston  

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion 
Barbara Black and Eileen Worrall Mary Hatton and Billy Ivory 

Coffee  Sarah Archer and Emma McCombie 

Flowers Rashni Fernando 

Church Cleaning Maria Marriott and Eileen Worrall 

NEXT WEEK’S ROTAS Saturday 1st July Sunday 2nd July 

Welcomers Caroline Berrie and Ann Robinson 
Marie-Therese Goldberg and 

Fran Rhowbotham 

Readers Joan Burns and Irene Kearney-Rose Anne de Kremer and Brian Moore 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion 
Judy Aitkens and Andrew Wilkinson Fran Rhowbotham and Maureen Mildner 

Coffee  Phil Boak 

Flowers Rashni Fernando 

Church Cleaning Maria Marriott and Eileen Worrall 

Please note: This Church is monitored by CCTV cameras and/or live streaming cameras during Holy Mass. 

Parish Website http://www.stjosephs-oakham.org  

English Martyrs Primary School 
Head Teacher 

Willow Crescent, Oakham 

Alison Chambers 
achambers@englishmartyrs.rutland.sch.uk  

www.englishmartyrs.rutland.sch.uk  

Tel:  01572 722400 

 

Children’s Liturgy Group 
For children up to First Holy 

Communion 
10.30 am Sunday Mass in term time 

Safeguarding Representative 
Maria Marriott 
Maria.MarriottPSR@dioceseofnottingham.u

k 

Tel:  07513 72555 

Parish Support Group - HELP Maria Marriott rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

House Faith Sharing Groups 
Barbara Black 

Maureen Mildner 

Tel:  01572 724918 

Tel:  01572 756477 

Chair - Parish Pastoral Council Andreas Menzies 
ppcchair@stjosephs-oakham.org  

Tel:  01572 722308 

Parish Newsletter Eileen Worrall 
eileenworrall@hotmail.com  
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Please pray for the following who are ill:   Colleen Lully, Mary Hurst, Sarah Ennis, Marie-Jeanne Lloyd-Hughes, Philip 
Quinn, Teresa Thompson, Sharon Larkworthy, Janet and Barry Chalmers-Stevens, Fr David Bowler, Annie Welsh, Floss 

Jepson, Joy Widdows, Sally Blythin, Richard Goodger, Jim Whalley,, Fr John Trenchard, Elisabeth Simpson, Florence 
Valentine, Alison Pepperdine. Neil Mackenzie, David Price, Fr Kevin Gradwell, Moira McCormick, Claire Smith, Fiona 

Ruddle, Calum Simpson, John Shortmoor, Joseph Shortmoor, Ita Jones, Michael Dawson, Kevin Gallagher, Nick Reid, 

Margaret Horn, Fr Stephen Dye, Martin Duncan, Ellen Freer and Denys Hancock.   If you cannot see your loved one’s name 
in this sick list online you need to sign a consent form - please email Maria at rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Anniversaries    Jan Maciejski, John Catterall, May Berridge, Stephen Blackwell, John Mildner, Barbara Palmer, Margaret 

Stephens, William Keogh, Michael Healey and Ian Fullager 

Last week’s collection 

Collections                                    £166.06 

Planned Giving and Donations     £721.90 

Total                                              £887.90 

Fr Stephen will be celebrating his 25th Anniversary of Ordination to the 

Sacred Priesthood.   There will be Holy Mass on 4th July at 7.00 pm, followed 

by a little reception in the Meeting Room.   All are welcome! 

Don’t forget to join us for coffee 

after Holy Mass on Wednesday  

and Sunday. 

St Joseph’s Parish Council      There will be a Parish Council meeting on 

Thursday 13th July.    If you wish to ask a question or suggest an item for the 

agenda, please submit by Friday 30th June to Andreas Menzies or via email 

at ppcchair@stjosephs-oakham.org 

Second Collection   The second collection last weekend for  

Day for Life raised £183.56. 

Second Collection   There will be a second collection after 

Holy Masses next weekend (1st/2nd July) for Peter’s Pence. 

Share your opinions with us!   In preparation for our 175th anniversary in 2025, we are developing a strategy to enable our 

parishes, schools, and chaplaincies to be better supported in their mission.   As announced a few months ago, as a first step, 

we are conducting a consultative phase to develop the most effective plan.   Gathering a cross representation of opinions, via 

an e-survey, this process is designed to gauge reaction to our spiritual themes, funding priorities, assess our ability to raise 

additional funds and consider key fundraising aspects.   We value your feedback as we carry out this important piece of work, 

and ask that you please take a moment to read an overview of our plans before responding to this short survey.  

Visit www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/news/survey to view the overview and complete the survey.  

Archbishop Kevin McDonald will lead a pilgrimage to Walsingham on Saturday 5th August under the theme Accepting the 

Gift in reparation and prayer for the sanctity of life.   Pickup points will be in Arnold and Nottingham; more information is on 

the poster at the back of church, or from www.prolifepilgrimage.org 

The Interdiocesan Pilgrimage to Padley, in honour of Blessed Robert Ludlam and Blessed Nicholas Garlick, will be 

celebrated on Sunday 9th July, meeting at 3.00 pm in Grindleford (S32 2JA).    Bishop Patrick will preach, Bishop Ralph (of 

Hallam) will preside – and all are very welcome.   See the poster for more details. 

English Martyrs School News 

We currently have the following job vacancies, Class Teacher (Maternity Cover), Breakfast Club Assistant and 1:1 

Teaching Assistant.   Please have a look on the school website for more information.  

Our athletics team represented the school at the Rutland Athletics County Championship in Corby this week.   They 

battled through the rain and performed brilliantly!   We even had a couple of county champions for some of the events! 

We have had a new huge history timeline installed on a wall in the playground which will help our children in the 

history topics.   Thank you to FEM who funded this. 
Celebration Assembly:  Every Friday at 2.30 pm in school.   All members of the parish are invited to this event.   We would 

love to see you and welcome you to our school. 

We are also collecting items for the local food bank at school.   You can support us by dropping off any food items at school.  

Thank you for all your support. 

Mass Intentions  If you wish to have a Mass said for anyone living or deceased, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Our Sick List    If you would like someone to be added to the Sick Parishioners list, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

If you know any parishionerswho are not well, in hospital or need a little support or a visit, please do let Maria know using 

this email address rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk   It is very important for all our Parishioners to feel part of our community - if 

we don’t know we cannot help. 

Please note:    Any cheques made out to the Parish should read St. Joseph’s Oakham RCP.   Thank you. 

Book of Remembrance    This is an ongoing project, so if you wish to have the names of loved ones inscribed in our book, 

please contact Maria at rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 

Planned Giving Scheme - Envelope holders    If you wish to contribute via the parish bank account, please contact Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk    Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Facebook    Don’t forget St Joseph’s has a Facebook page on which future events can be advertised, members can be alerted 

to, for example, changes in service times, and ideas can be put forward.    If you would like to join, please email Maria at 

rcchurchoakham@live.co.uk 
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